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Attendees: Liz Homan, Mike Mason, Roderick MacNeal, Jim Feeney, Matt Janger  

Lori Cowles, HMFH Architects 

Victoria Clifford, Skanska USA (joined at 2:25 PM) 

 

Gender Neutral Bathroom  

- Interiors subcommittee discussed concerns that arose from students and staff regarding the 

new building's gender-neutral bathroom design. 

- HMFH reviewed the design process to date, the final design, and the implications of changing 

the design now or later. 

- The subcommittee discussed the pros and cons of redesigning the bathrooms for this project or 

leaving it for the next administration to decide. 

- Liz Homan to follow up with the project team on the District's final decision to redesign 

bathrooms. 

 

Discourse Lab Dedication Plaque  

- HMFH asked for the subcommittee's input on wording and imagery for the Discourse Lab 

dedication plaque to Dr. Kathleen Bodie (former APS superintendent). 

- HMFH confirmed that the material of the plaque has not yet been finalized. 

- Liz Homan clarified that the AHSBC voted to approve the dedication of the room, but the District 

could revisit the naming of the room at a later date. 

- HMFH proposed mounting the first piece of the plaque and adding on afterward with a second 

plaque. 

- Liz Homan to confirm plan with Jeff Thielman, Kirsi Allison-Ampe, and HMFH. 

 

Liz Homan moved to adjourn. Matt Janger seconded. 

- Liz Homan called a roll call vote: 

- Liz Homan: Yes 

- Mike Mason: Yes 

- Matt Janger: Yes 

- Motion unanimously approved. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 2:55 PM. 

 


